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Conversations to Remember: 2022 Directions

Conversations to Remember ended 2021 on a strong 
note and has even more in store for 2022. Learn 
more about the first annual Talk-a-thon’s success and 
C2R’s future plans here!

Read more...

Dementia Research and Innovation in 2022

New research about the causes of dementia and 
possible preventative methods looks promising 
in the new year. A lot of advancements are being 
made in terms of earlier diagnosis of dementia to 
better improve prevention.

Read more...

Volunteer Spotlight

Blaize Shiebler is a third-year student 
at Ohio State University. She started 
volunteering with Conversations to 
Remember in Decem-
ber 2020, and is now a 
senior volunteer.

Read more...

Community Spotlight

Aileen Gaddi has over a decade of ex-
perience working at senior living com-
munities, and now works at Regency 
Palms Long Beach, in 
Long Beach, CA.

Read more...
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